







Dear Pascal Kahlem,

Thank you for your interest in the 22nd National Biotechnology Congress with International Participation, which will be held in cooperation with the Biotechnology Association and Başkent University between 20-22 October 2023.

What you sent to our congress,

Will Of

"Theranostics-enabling High-tech Centers: The Value Of Centralizing Resources İn Countries İn Development"

Your work has been evaluated by the scientific committee and accepted as an oral presentation.

Our congress will become stronger and reach its scientific goal with your participation.

Kind regards...

Prof. Dr. Füsun Eyidoğan Chairman of the Board of Biotechnology Association